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STATEMENT REGARDING CORRECTED REMINGTON PARK CONDITION 
BOOK 
 
OKLAHOMA CITY – Dan Fick, Remington Park director of racing, would like 
to advise and update all horsemen competing this season at Remington Park of 
a condition book oversight that has been corrected.  
 
Statement of correction to horsemen from Dan Fick: 
“If you downloaded a Remington Park Condition Book #2 from 
remingtonpark.com on or after March 23, you have the corrected edition.  
 
If you downloaded a Remington Park Condition Book #2 that covers race dates 
from March 27 to April 17 from remingtonpark.com on or before March 2, you 
need to be aware of a number of entry dates that were in error.  
 
Beginning with Day #16 (Friday, April 1), Condition Book #2 is in error on the 
date shown that entries will be taken at the top of pages 41-61. The book is 
generally showing entries will be taken one day later than normal. Please 
disregard what is on the top of pages 41-61 and go by the following chart which 
is also on the top of page 18 in Condition Book #2. 
       
RACE DAY                ENTER       SCRATCH 
THURSDAY        FRIDAY BY 10:30AM       SATURDAY BY 9AM 
FRIDAY            SATURDAY BY 10:30AM     SUNDAY BY 9AM 
SATURDAY        WEDNESDAY BY 10:30AM    THURSDAY BY 9AM 
SUNDAY RACES THURSDAY BY 10:30AM         FRIDAY BY 9AM        
 
In addition, the Remington Park Futurity time trials will be run on two days, 
Saturday night April 2 and Sunday afternoon April 3. Entries will be taken for 
both days, along with those for the Pauls Valley Handicap, on Wednesday, 
March 30th. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you, but despite what 
Condition Book #2 says on the top of pages 41-61, the racing office will only 
take entries on the schedule shown and detailed above.  



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at your 
earliest convenience, by calling (405) 419-4481 or e-mail at 
dan.fick@remingtonpark.com.” 
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